

May 19, 2022

Mayor Eugene Pascal Hamlet of Aklavik P.O. Box 88 Aklavik, NT X0E 0A0

Dear Mayor Pascal:

Re: N3L3-0570 Hamlet of Aklavik - Municipal Water Licence - 2021 and 2020 Annual Reports

The Inuvialuit Water Board (IWB) acknowledges receipt on May 12, 2022 of the additional information for the 2021 and 2020 Annual Reports. With the submission of the additional information, annual reporting requirements have been fulfilled.

All documents including IWB related correspondence will be placed on the IWB Public Register. Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 867-678-8610 or adhikarib@inuvwb.ca or Mardy Semmler, Executive Director, at 867-678-8609 or semmlerm@inuvwb.ca.

Sincerely,

Bijaya Adhikari, PhD

Science and Regulatory Coordinator

cc: Tom Ng, SAO - Hamlet of Aklavik

Lloyd Gruben, Water Resource Officer – ENR Inuvik Region

www.inuvwb.ca info@inuvwb.ca